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Reason for objection:

| am writing to object to the proposed construction of a rubbish transfer station.
This objection is based on significant negative impact on the community.

Air, Noise, and Soil Pollution:

The establishment of a rubbish transfer station in such close proximity to residential areas and community facilities
presents a grave risk of air, noise, and soil pollution. The emissions generated by the transfer station, including dust,
fumes, and unpleasant odors, would contaminate the air we breathe, causing severe health hazards for our
community. The incessant noise pollution resulting from the operation of the transfer station and the movement of
large garbage trucks would disrupt the tranquillity of our suburb, negatively impacting our mental and physical well-
being. Additionally, the potential contamination of the soil due to improper waste handling and disposal practices
poses a significant threat to the local environment and public health.

Negative Impact on the Tranquillity of Our Suburb and Property Values:

Our suburb is highly regarded for its tranquillity, making it an ideal place to reside and raise families. The proposed
rubbish transfer station, with its associated traffic congestion, pollution, noise, and disturbance, would significantly
erode the peaceful environment we cherish. The decline in the tranquillity of our suburb will have a direct negative
impact on property values, potentially leading to financial losses for homeowners and investors alike. The council
must protect the interests of its residents and prevent the devaluation of properties that would result from the
establishment of the transfer station.

Cost of Roadworks Damaged by Heavy Vehicle Usage:

The ongoing heavy vehicle usage associated with the proposed rubbish transfer station would place a tremendous
burden on the local road infrastructure. The continuous movement of 59 large garbage trucks on Lidcombe streets
would undoubtedly cause significant wear and tear, leading to costly roadworks and repairs. It is unjust for local
residents to bear the financial burden of repairing and maintaining the roads due to the increased traffic generated
by the transfer station.

Sincerely
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